
Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 

This matter is being dealt with by:   
Helen Fifoot 
T 0115 8040420 / 07970648783 
E helen.fifoot@nottscc.gov.uk 
Wnottinghamshire.gov.uk 
 

To:  Head Teachers and Business Managers, Bassetlaw PF I  
 
1st April 2017 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
School Meal Charges - September 2017 

 
Following approval by the Policy Committee, meal charges to Nottinghamshire 
schools in respect of the service provided by the County Council are to be as follows:  
 

 September 2017 

Pupil paid meal  
 

£2.25 

UISFM 
 

£2.25 

Pupil premium free meal 
 

£2.25 

Adult meal – 
VAT element charged by 
school to customer 
 

£2.25 
£2.75 

 
 
With the emphasis on fresh and locally procured food and achieving the food 
standards that school meals still represent excellent value for money for a two course 
hot meal. The meal price has been held since April 2015, however the pressure of 
increased costs has required a review. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the 
schools catering service. 
 
If you do have any queries on this or any other aspect of school catering please do 
not hesitate to contact Helen Fifoot, Operations Manager, School Catering, email:  
helen.fifoot@nottscc.gov.uk or your Area Catering Manager:   
 
Nicola Coverley (Newark)  nicola.coverley@nottscc.gov.uk 07557 087037 
Kathryn Cope (Bassetlaw)  kathryn.cope@nottscc.gov.uk 07977 553083 
Jackie Haslam jackie.haslam@nottscc.gov.uk 

 
07977 553084 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Jas Hundal 
Service Director  
Environment, Transport & Property 
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